
Prison unions continue their campaign over pay 
and jobs

 Spain 

The unions organising in the prisons sector - FSC-CCOO, ACAIP, FeSP-UGT and CSIF - 
continue to press the government to honour its original commitment to increase 
funding to the service. The unions organised a demonstration outside the General 
Directorate of Public Services on 18 February. They are particularly angry that the 
government withdrew its offer of EUR 123 million to cover pay rises for the 23000 
workers in the sector over the period 2019-2021.
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